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Dates t0 Remember: 
March 15th  

Legacy Registration 

March 18th 
St. John’s Registration Opens 

March 18th – 22nd 
Book Fair 

March 21st 
Open House 

March 22nd 
3rd Quarter Ends 

After School Family Event 

March 29th 
Campus Closed for Good Friday 

April 1-5 
No School for TK-8/SAC & PS Open 

April 10th 
Family Dinner 

April 26th 
Coffee Connections for Parents 

MT Evening Art & Talent Showcase 

May 3rd 
Minimum Day 

May 8th 
Family Dinner 

May 10th 
Field Day 

May 16th  
TK/PS Showcase 
PS Open house 

May 23rd 
Kindergarten Graduation 

May 27th 
Campus Closed for Memorial Day 

May 28th 
8th Grade Graduation 

May 31st 
Last day of School/Minimum Day 

 
 

 
 

 

Monday March 11th 
Enrollment packets available for pick up 

Friday March 15th 
Early enrollment for Legacy Families 

Monday March 18th 
Enrollment for St. John’s Families begins 

Monday March 25th  
Enrollment opens to the community 

• Registration fees are due at the time of enrollment and 
are non-refundable. 50% of materials fees will be due 
at the time of enrollment; the remaining 50% is due on 
or before April 22nd,2024. Materials & registration fees 
are non-refundable. 

• Registration and materials fees are payable by CASH 
OR CHECK ONLY. 

• Space will not be guaranteed if your student has not 
been re-enrolled once enrollment opens to the 
community on March 25th. For this reason, we highly 
recommend that our St. John’s Families who plan on 
returning complete their enrollment and pay their fees 
by the close of business on Friday March 22nd.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love, Lead & Learn 
Faith Alone,  
Grace Alone, 
Christ Alone  

Ephesians 2:8-9 

 

26410 Columbia St. 

Hemet, CA 92544 

Phone: 951-925-7756 

Fax: 951-925-6136 

Office Hours: 

8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
2023 – 2024 Theme:  

Power In The Name Of Jesus 
And there is salvation in no one else, 

for there is no other name under 
heaven given among men by which 

we must be saved. 

STAY 
CONNECTED! 

WWW.INSTAGRAM.COM/STJOHNSHEMET 

WWW.STJOHNSHEMET.ORG                                                                                                             

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/SJLSHEMET 

YOUTUBE.COM 
(Search St. John’s Hemet) 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• March Chapel • 
The Bible says: However, as it is written: “What no eye has seen, 

what no ear has heard, and what no human mind has conceived” – the 

things God has prepared for those who love him – these are the things 
God has revealed to us by his Spirit. The Spirit searches all things, 

even the deep things of God.    1 Corinthians 2:9-10	
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chapel Theme  
Month of  March 

Who is the Holy Spirit? 
The Holy Spirit is God. The Bible tells us 

that the Holy Spirit is a divine person with 
a mind, emotions, and will. The Holy Spirit 

is God, the third Person of the Trinity.  
As God, the Holy Spirit functions as the 

Comforter and Counselor Jesus  
promised He would be.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Bible Verses 
Hebrews 10:24-25 

And let us consider how we may 
spur one another toward love and 
good deeds, not giving up meeting 
together, as some are in the habit 

of doing, but encouraging one 
another ~ and all the more as you 

see the Day approaching. 

1 Peter 4:10 
Each of you should use whatever 
gift you have received to serve 
others, as faithful stewards of 

God’s grace in its various forms. 

Colossians 3:16 
Let the message of Christ dwell 
among you richly as you teach 

and admonish one another with all 
wisdom through psalms, hymns, 

and songs from the Spirit, singing 
to God with gratitude in your 

hearts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chapel Songs 
“Rest On Us” 

https://youtu.be/3yRzoUNu0TM?si=IR_NH4f31JoztHIq 
“What a Beautiful Name” 

https://youtu.be/UkeylMGr5OY?si=dNgja9WNrWOY2LU7 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

If you are interested in talking about 
baptism for you or your child, please 

contact the office to schedule a time to 
chat. You can also scan this QR code to 

fill out a St. John’s Baptism Inquiry 
Form. St. John’s Lutheran Ministries 

counts it as a privilege to support your 
family and you bring up your children in 

the love of Jesus Christ. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 
03/15 – 03/21 

Ethan C. 
Leah L. 

Conrad B. 
Eve B. 

Grayson C. 
Olivia G. 

Antonio R. 
Lucy C. 
Cody W. 

Xander W. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fridays are for Snack Shop  
& School Spirit! 

Don’t forget to bring your money 
for snack shop and wear your 

spirit shirt! 
 Open House 

Thursday March 21st 

St. John’s Evening Art &  
Talent Showcase  

April 26th, 2024 
St. John’s Evening Art & Talent Showcase will be limited to no 

more than twenty acts; ten of which will be school-organized and 
ten will be student acts. All student acts must audition to gain one 

of the ten spots in the evening show. 
The ten individual student acts will be broken down as follows: 

(3) Musical Instrument Acts 
(3) Singing: Solo/Duet/Group/Band 

(4) Other: Monologue, Short Skit, Poetry, Magic, Ventriloquist, 
Juggling, Individual/Group Dancing (this includes hula hoop, 

gymnastics, etc.) 
Any acts not selected for the evening performance may choose to 
perform in a possible morning showcase. This showcase will be 

scheduled if at least (7) acts choose to participate. 
Participants may audition to perform in one student act. 

Students involved in school-organized groups (cheer, MT Club, 
Ballet Folklorico, Praise Team, classroom) may perform with their 

group and, if desired, audition for one individual student act. 
Auditions for individual student acts are open to all St. John’s 

students in grades K-8 and are scheduled for Friday March 22nd, 
from 3:15 pm until all acts have completed the audition process. 
All acts should be rehearsed and prepared before auditions. Acts 

and costumes should be appropriate for performance at  
St. John’s School. 

All acts should be between 3 minutes and 5 minutes long. 
If selected for the evening showcase, participants will be 

required to attend (3) mandatory rehearsals on Friday April 
12th, Friday April 19th, and Thursday April 25th. 

The deadline to turn in entry forms is  
Wednesday March 20th, 2024. 

Snack shop 
will be open 

Friday  
March 15th 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuition Information 
St. John’s School Parent Referral Program 

A referral from one of St. John’s families is one of the highest compliments we can receive. 
In appreciation for these referrals, we offer the St. John’s School Parent Referral Program. 
When a “New Family” enrolls at St. John’s School and provides the Registrar with a form 

naming you as a “Referring Family”, your family receives a $300 referral credit for the 
upcoming school year. More details about this program are available in the office. 

Tuition payments are considered late after  
the 15th of the month. 
School Age Care (S.A.C) 

School Age Care hours are tabulated at the end of each month. You will be 
billed for care used (usage is billed in ¼ hour increments).  

School Age Care invoices will be emailed to the address on file by the 10th of 
the month and payment is due by the 20th.  

School Age Care is available before school from  
6:45 am – 8:30 am and after school from 3:00 pm until 6:00 pm.  

 

SCRIP PROGRAM 
St. John’s School “Scrip Towards Tuition” plan allows families to decrease their monthly tuition through the purchase 
of Scrip Cards. Scrip is a term that means “substitute money”. When you purchase Scrip, you’re purchasing gift cards 
that are used just like cash. Each card has a rebate amount and all rebates accumulated by participating families can 

be applied to tuition and fees associated with attendance at St. John’s School.  
For an up-to-date list of all participating retailers and rebates please contact the office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT INFORMATION 
The speed limit in St. John’s 

parking lot is 5 mph. If you are 
remaining in the vehicle to drop off 
or pick up, please stop and let your 

student(s) out on the right-hand side 
of the vehicle and drive on. This will 

allow for a smooth flow of traffic. 
Have your student ready prior to the 

pulling up to the drop-off area. 
Please do not stop and park in the 
red zone outside of the Fellowship 
Hall.  If you would rather park and 

walk your student to their 
designated drop-off area, please 
park in an appropriate space and 
walk with them. Do not EVER 

drop students off in the parking lot 
and allow them to cross traffic 

unescorted by an adult,  
regardless of grade. 

Illness/Fever Policy 
Anyone with a fever of 100.4 or higher will be excluded from 
school. Students cannot return to school for 24 hours and 

must be fever free upon arrival. Flu symptoms are similar to 
those of early COVID-19: fever, chills, sore throat, cough, 

headache, muscle or body aches, runny nose and fatigue. So, 
it may be difficult to distinguish between the two if they start 
feeling sick. If you have these symptoms, whether you have a 

cold, the flu or COVID-19, it’s important to isolate yourself 
and contact your health care provider.  

Students in upper elementary and 
Middle School must be picked up 

after school by a parent or guardian. 

All families will receive an 
invoice on the 1st of each 

month regardless of 
autopay enrollment. Please 
contact the office to enroll 
in autopay or check your 

autopay enrollment status. 

If you need to speak with your 
student’s teacher, please contact them 
by phone or email to set up a meeting. 

  

Preschool Families: If you need to make 
a change to your student’s schedule, 
please notify the office. Thank you! 

Drop Off/Pick Up  
Classrooms will be open for students at 8:20 am. 
If you need to drop your student off before 8:20, 
please sign them in to SAC in the Fellowship Hall. 

Please see the office for more information regarding 
the SAC program. 

After school carline/pick up starts at 3:00 pm, 
students will be out for pickup at 2:55 pm. 

If you are dropping off after 8:30 am or picking up 
before 3:00 pm, please go through the office  

to sign in/out. 

St. John’s School Gate Schedule 
The following schedule is  

now in effect. 
Gates Close: 8:50 am 
Gates Open: 2:45 pm 

Please park outside the rolling gates if you 
think you may be staying after the gates 
close in the morning. Morning preschool 

students can be picked up through the office.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT REMINDERS 
St. John’s closes the gates to the main parking lot at 8:50 am. If you 

think you may be staying after that time, please park outside of the 
gate to prevent being locked in. If you are the parent/guardian of a 
morning preschool student, please park in the office parking lot of 
outside of the main parking lot and pick up through the office. If 
you arrive before the gates open in the afternoon (@ 2:45 pm), 

please be mindful of the other traffic and do not block the driveway 
or the street. The front parking lot outside of the gate should be left 
clear so that vehicles may utilize the parking spaces. Thank you for 

your cooperation and understanding! 
 
 
 
 

St. John’s School Dress Code TK – 8th Grade 
St. John’s School Dress Code strives to create an educational 

atmosphere that honors God and encourages learning. 

1. Appropriate “Fit & Finish” – Clothes must be sized 
correctly for each child and worn appropriately (not 
too tight or too loose, etc.) Clothes must be in good 
condition and not torn or ripped and should be free 
of holes. Factory frayed jeans are allowed if the 
holes are below the knee or if a solid color legging is 
worn underneath. Decency and good taste are 
expected. 

2. Clothing or accessories that are contrary to Christian 
values are unacceptable. 

3. Hats may be worn outside the school classroom. 
Hats may not be worn at Chapel. 

4. Tank top straps must be at least 1 ½ inches wide. No 
spaghetti strap tank tops allowed. 

5. Shorts must be no more than 5 ½ inches about the 
knee. No “short shorts “or cutoffs. Leggings may be 
worn under “mini-skirts”. 

6. No undergarments may be visible or exposed. 
7. Shoes must have back straps. Shoes may not have 

heels higher than 2”. (TK – 5th grade) 

A more comprehensive list of Dress Code Rules 
can be found in the office. 

Illness Pick-Up Policy 
If a student becomes ill while at 
school, they will be sent to the 

office and parents will be 
contacted. Parents are 

responsible for picking up their 
children promptly. If a parent 
cannot be reached or has not 
arrived within thirty minutes, 

the next person on the 
student’s emergency release 

form will be contacted.  

Injury Policy 
In case of injury or accident that 
is not deemed an emergency but 
still requires professional care, 

the staff will contact the parents. 
Any injury to a child’s head or face 

will require a call to a 
parent/guardian. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                   STADIUM PIZZA  
“Where Good Sports & Great  Pizza Meet. 
                             951-654-1142  

         Please come support 
St John’s School Fundraiser 

March 25, 2024 
Stadium Pizza will donate 20% of the gross sales of regular priced menu items 
sold during the fundraiser. Bring flyer or just mention that you want to be part of 

the fundraiser. 
The more people that dine-in or take-out on behalf of the organization, the more 
money they will make.  No coupons or specials will be given for the fundraiser. 

Fundraiser is not valid on delivery.   
Valid from 10am-10pm.  

701 W Esplanade San Jacinto CA 92583 (Next to Valley Wide)  
  
  

  
                  STADIUM PIZZA  
“Where Good Sports & Great  Pizza Meet. 
                             951-654-1142  

         Please come support 
St John’s School Fundraiser 

March 25, 2024 
Stadium Pizza will donate 20% of the gross sales of regular priced menu items 
sold during the fundraiser. Bring flyer or just mention that you want to be part of 

the fundraiser. 
The more people that dine-in or take-out on behalf of the organization, the more 
money they will make.  No coupons or specials will be given for the fundraiser. 

Fundraiser is not valid on delivery.   
Valid from 10am-10pm.  

    701 W Esplanade San Jacinto CA 92583 (Next to Valley Wide) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now selling yearbook ads for 
the 2023/2024 St. John’s 

yearbook. Ads can be purchased for 
a St. John’s student in any grade. 
You can also purchase an ad for 

your business. Your ad may include 
photos and a message. 

Don’t miss your chance! 
Ads and payment are due by 

March 25th 
To order an ad for the yearbook, please email 

tgeorge@stjohnshemet.org with the size you want and attach digital 
copies of the photos (s) you would like in your ad. Please provide a 

message to be printed with the photo (s). Payment can be made by 
check or cash in the office. Please let me know if you have any 

questions. Thank you for supporting our school! 
 

 

 

 

 

Full Page 
$110.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1/2  Page 
$60.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1/4 Page 
$35.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1/8 Page 
$25.00 

 

 

   


